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1 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As we are now starting to experience wetter and colder weather, could you please ensure that your child 
is wearing a suitable outdoor coat for school.  It would also be sensible for your son / daughter to wear a 
hat and gloves when it starts to get cold.  
 
Due to the current systems we have in place, pupils will be outside for some of the school day, either 
lining up to get into school at the start of the day, or after break and lunch times.  
 
A reminder that children should not wear their outdoor coat during lesson time, nor should tracksuit tops 
be worn.  It will be left to the discretion of the classroom teacher to decide whether the wearing of a coat 
is necessary. 
 
We are managing to keep the year group bubbles apart very successfully, including at break and lunch 
times. One area that does require improvement is social distancing and the correct wearing of face 
coverings in communal areas.  Please remind your child about the importance of both.  
 
To avoid year groups arriving together at the start of the school day, please ensure that your child sticks 
to their arrival time, as set out in the information at the start of the term.  
 
A reminder that pupils should be in full school uniform from Monday 2 November.  Please see the school 
website for details. 
 
My sincere thanks for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


